Ariana Solis

From: Jenkins - DNR, Steve <steve.jenkins@state.co.us>
Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 10:57 AM

To: Russell Schucker

Cc: Kurt Dodge

Subject: Re: UPRR 55-1 P&A

Russ et al:

You are approved as requested.

Thanks,

Steve

On Mon, Mar 5, 2018 at 10:38 AM, Russell Schucker <RSchucker@bonanzacrk.com> wrote:

Steve,

As per our phone conversation, at the UPRR 55-1 (05-123-07249) we will set a 50 sack plug on bottom at approximately
1500’ then come up hole to 410" and complete the P&A as originally planned.

Thanks,

Russ

Russell Schucker
Senior Engineer
Bonanza Creek Energy Operating Company, LLC

410 17th Street, Suite 1500

Denver, Co 80202

(720) 440-6100 x109

(720) 440-6109 direct
(303) 478-6774 - cell
(720) 279-2331 — fax
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